
Canadian Association of Law Libraries Annual Conference / Michigan Association of Law 

Libraries Spring Meeting    

Dear MichALL members,  

On behalf of the CALL / ACBD / MichALL 2010 Conference Planning Committee, we would like 

to invite you to join us in beautiful Windsor, Ontario, Canada from May 9-12, 2010 for our spring 

meeting. There are many exciting programs, including our Innovation Gallery showcasing 

various innovative projects from Canadian law libraries, and a mix of interesting seminars on 

law library issues. This is a great opportunity to meet your Canadian colleagues and to learn 

from each other!  

Registration 

The MichALL Board has arranged that MichALL members can attend the full conference at a 

discount rate of $387 USD if registered before March 12, 2010. This includes 3 lunches, 

refreshment breaks, opening reception, closing banquet, access to all sessions and exhibit hall. 

Breakfast is NOT included. You also have the option to register by day at the reduced price of 

$121 USD.  

Accommodations 

The Conference will be hosted at the four-diamond hotel Caesars Windsor which overlooks the 

beautifully manicured Windsor riverfront and Detroit skyline.  A block of rooms has been 

reserved at the hotel for conference delegates at the standard rate of $160 Canadian for single 

or double occupancy. Please use the group code “ACL0507” when booking. Hotel room internet 

access carries an additional fee.  However, a free internet café will be available during Monday, 

Tuesday and Wednesday.  It will be located on the conference level. Reservations can only be 

made directly with the hotel through calling 1-800-991-8888 or book online at 

http://www.harrahs.com/CheckGroupAvailability.do?propCode=WCL&groupCode=ACL0507

Transportation 

We have prepared the information you need for traveling to Windsor. Please visit our website 

http://callacbd.ca/conferences/2010/en/transportation.php#michall. We would like to remind you 

that “Effective June 1, 2009, all U.S. citizens are now required to present a passport book, 

passport card, or WHTI-compliant document when entering the United States”.    

To register and to find more detailed information about the conference, please visit the 

conference official website http://callacbd.ca/conferences/2010. We are also on Twitter at 

http://twitter.com/CALL2010 !  

We look forward to meeting you in Windsor!  

Sincerely,  

CALL/ACBD/MichALL 2010 Conference Planning Communications Committee 


